
Reminder: Upcoming Tech Webinar 

Dear Participants, 

This is a friendly reminder about our upcoming tech webinar titled "Innovations in 

Technology" scheduled for October 25, 2023, at 3:00 PM EST. 

Please ensure you have the necessary software installed to join the webinar: 

• Zoom (link: [insert zoom link]) 

If you haven't already, please register using the link below: 

Register Here 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

The Webinar Team 

%5binsert%20registration%20link%5d

